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Award Winners  
This week’s ‘Pupils of the week’ winners are: 

Reception – Daisy P, Year 1- Connor O, Year 2- Isaac P, Year 3- Jake S, 
Year 4- Jack N, Year 5- Lola A, Year 6- Oliver C 

This week’s ‘Writing Award’ winners are: 
Reception – Georgia G, Year 1- Cora R, Year 2- Tyler M Year 3- Riley P, 

Year 4- Lewis O, Year 5- Antonia O, Year 6 – Lewis S 

This week’s ‘Values’ winners are: 
Nursery – Freddie B, Reception – Riley M, Year 1- Jamie H, Year 2- Stuart W,  

Year 3- Ben L, Year 4- Jamie-Lee N, Leon M, Evan A, Year 5- Amy M, Year 6- Oliver C 
Nursery ‘Star Awards’ – Lewis-Evan O & Leighton Y (Nursery children will receive their awards in class) 
Parents of the ‘Pupil of the week’, ‘Writing’ and ‘Values’ Awards are invited to our assembly 

on Friday, 21st October at 9.00am.  

 
 
 
 
 

Year 6 London Trip  
Everyone had a fantastic time and they were a pleasure to take and a credit to All Saints’.  Parents 

are invited to an Assembly on Tuesday, 25th October at 9.15am. 
Flu Vaccination 

Forms were sent out before the summer break for children in Years 1, 2 or 3 offering them a flu 
vaccine in school.  We had a very low response and if you would like your child to have a flu vaccine 

call into the office and pick up a form. If you’re not sure if you have already filled one in ask Mrs 
Walters.  The vaccines will take place in school on Wednesday, 9th November. 

 

Twitter 
We are tweeting lots of pictures on the school twitter page @chorleyallsaint.   

Every class now has a Twitter page, follow you childs page using the Twitter names below. You can 

also easily find the pages through the @Chorleyallsaint page and click on following.   You will find 
each page listed there. 

Nursery: @ASaints_Nursery, Reception: @AS_Reception, Year One: @AllSaints_Year1 

Year Two: @AllSaints_Year2, Year Three: @AllSaints_Year3, Year Four: @AllSaints_Year4 

Year Five: @AllSaints_Year5, Year Six: @AllSaints_Year6 

The classes are in competition to see who can get the most followers!! 
 

Home Packed Lunch 
       A few children are coming in without a drink in their packed lunch.  It is important that they  

have a drink with their lunch.  Also, if you send in grapes these need to be sliced  
length ways so they are not a choking hazard. 

Recyclying 
           We have a box in the main entrance for the recycling of batteries. 

Please feel free to bring your used batteries from home. 
 

Follow us on Twitter - @chorleyallsaint 
School Text Number - 07860030339 

Attendance 
The attendance percentage for the whole  

w/e 13th October 2016 is 88.3%   
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

The winning class is Year 6 with 100% 

The Christian Value we are focusing on this half term is ‘Friendship’ 
 

“Do to others as you would have them do to you.”  Luke 6:31 

Prayer Request  
Please remember 
in your prayers, 
our family & 
friends who are ill 
& recently  
bereaved. 
 



  

Date Event Details 
17.10.16 Borwick Hall Meeting 6.00pm 

25.10.16 Y6 Assembly 9.15 

28.10.16 Reception trip Stick Man, The Lowry 

28.10.16 Finish for Half Term 3.30pm 

8.11.16 School Re-opens  
8th-11th Nov Y5 Trip to Borwick Hall  
15.11.16 Disco 4.00 to 5.45pm 
29.11.16 Parent’s Evening  
21.12.16 Finish for Christmas 2.30pm 
9.1.17 School Re-opens  

Clubs for Autumn 1 half term 
 

Monday – Homework, KS2 Dodgeball Club 
Tuesday –Homework, Hob Nobs, Y4/5/6 Football Club 

Wednesday – Homework, KS2 Badminton Club 
Thursday – Homework, Hob Nobs, Y2/3 Football Club, Y4/5/6 Netball Club 

Friday – Homework 

Shin Pads must be worn for Football Clubs 

We are taking part in the Rotary Club’s Christmas ‘Shoebox’ Campaign. The boxes are filled and then 
distributed to needy children in Central and Eastern Europe.  Our boxes will be delivered over the 
next couple of weeks and you can either take a box and fill it at home or send in any items listed 
below and we will pack the boxes in school. The items for the box are: 
Toys – cars & trucks, balls, complete jigsaws, fluffy toys, dolls, colouring books, pens, crayons, lego 
blocks, yoyo’s, bubble blow, action figures, wooden toys, building blocks. 
Household Goods – soap, toothpaste, toothbrush, disposable razors, shampoo, face or body cream, 
cosmetics, scarfs, gloves, hats, T-lights, candles. 
Teenagers – make-up, toiletries, sportswear, scarf, gloves, hat, writing materials, deodorants, comb, 
mirror, football memorabilia, costume jewellery. 
Baby – All items suitable from birth up to approx. 1 year of age. 
Please help us support the Rotary Club and items can be sent into school until the 30th November, 
thank you 

All items should be new, unopened and within date. 

Secondary Admission for September 2017 
 

If your child is in Year 6 you will need to apply for their High School place. The deadline for 
applications is 31st October 2016. www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools.  Speak to Mrs Walters or Mrs 
Constable if you are having difficulties. 

School App 
Parents can download our school 
app for smart phones for free.  In 

your App Store search for All 
Saints’ Primary Chorley and it 
should be there to download. 

Savings Bank 
The Savings Bank will be open every 
Wednesday 8.00-8.50 in the school 
hall. Payments should be sent in an 

envelope clearly marked with name & 
amount of money inside. 

Lunchtime Award  
Casey E, Year 1 
Jack B, Year 3 

Evie E, Y3 
 

Y5 Residential Trip to Borwick Hall 
The Year 5 trip to Borwick Hall is Tuesday, 8th to 11th November. There is a meeting on Monday, 
17th October at 6.00pm. It is important that a parent or guardian attends the meeting as all the 
necessary information will be given out on the night. Outstanding payments must be paid by 

Friday, 28th October. 

E-Safety - Each week we will aim to share with you some useful websites that can help keep children 

safe when online. This week we are sharing:  
  

Keeping Young Children Safe Online: Children love using technology and are learning to navigate 

websites, online games and consoles, and touch screen technology like iPads and smartphones from a 
younger and younger age. This advice contains top tips for parents and carers for keeping young children 
safe online. www.childnet.com/resources/keeping-young-children-safe-online 

 


